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Good Day,

Please add my wife and I to those who deeply oppose weakening current mining rules. Doing so would quite
 obviously be extremely detrimental to our beautiful state’s tourist industry, and greatly negatively affect our unique
 and wildlife-rich environment areas.

Thank You.

Kevin and Patricia McKeon, Springvale, Maine
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